
Holly Presbyterian Church 
10th Sunday after Pentecost 

July 28, 2024 
 
 

 
Welcome and Announcements 

Pennies from Heaven A voluntary small change offering for building projects. 

    
The Branch and the Vine 
 
Prelude    
 
Acknowledging Our Blessings 
 
*Opening Hymn #306 “Blest Be the Tie That Binds” 
 
The Gardener’s Pruning 

God make us one in our desire to abide in you. Abide in us and make our lives 
reflect all that you desire for this world. Give us a greater awareness of our 
union with you daily and remove from us anything that hinders our growth into 
your nourishing love for us. Produce your fruit in us that all we come in contact 
with are able to taste your eternal kingdom. Amen. 

 
Abiding in the Vine 

Scripture  John 15:1-17     Pew Bible (NT) Pg.103 

This is the Word of the Lord. 

 Thanks be to God. 

 
Sermon “Abiding 101” Rev. Chris Thomas 
 
*Hymn 836 “Abide with Me” 

 

The Fruit of the Vine 

Offertory 

*Doxology Hymn #606 “Praise God from Whom All Blessings Flow” 



 

*Prayer of Dedication 

Lord we offer you these first fruits of the blessings you have given to us. May we 
also offer ourselves to you as a living sacrifice. Make our whole lives glorify you 
and continually pour forth your goodness into this world. Amen. 

 
Giving our Concerns to God 
The Lord’s Prayer 

 
*Closing Hymn #36 “For the Fruit of All Creation” 

Charge and Benediction 

Postlude 

Assisting with worship today: Karen Haneline Worship Leader; Tom Schettling 
Usher/Greeter; Gerry Jackson AV Setup, Randy Cook Sound. 
 
Finance Team 
Monthly summary     Average budgeted needs Income received  
   June                           $5,647.25                   $8,098.00 
 

Volunteers needed for the summer!  August is busy as we 
get ready for fall. Check out the signup sheets for Worship 
and the Baby Pantry in the back of the sanctuary. See what 
you can put in your calendar. If you don’t know what that 
position entails or you’re curious about it, please ask Tom 
Schettling.  
We appreciate you as well as God appreciates you. Thank 
you!  
Mark your calendar 
Sun July 28th  11:15am Worship 
Fri Aug 2nd  10:00am Baby Pantry 
Sat Aug 3rd    5:00pm-7:00pm Dinner Blues, Brews and BBQ 
    7:00pm-11:00pm Music (In front of Holly Moose) 
Sun Aug 4th  11:15am Worship 
Tues Aug 6th  6:00pm Outreach Team 
    7:00pm IT Team 



 
Outreach Team 
We are collecting Back to School items for Holly School District. If you are 
able to help, a supply list is available in the narthex for you to take home. All 
items must be returned no later than August 18th. 
 
Congregational Care Team 
If you have prayer requests, please submit them to Karen Haneline - 
haneline526@gmail.com or 248-894-3489.  
 
Prayer for peace and comfort to the family of Donna DeNise. 

In my Father’s house there are many dwelling places. If it were not so, 
would I have told you that I go to prepare a place for you? John 14:2 

 

 

For healing: Cathie Killewald recovering from surgery; Gordie 
Bradshaw recovering from surgery; Loretta Weiss recovering 
from knee surgery; Tom Schettling; Penny Schettling; Jerry 
Watkins (Laura Parker’s dad); Jessica Duis (Jim & Vicki Lyles’ 
niece) complications have arisen regarding her thyroid cancer 
treatment. Sierra & Dalton Sink repairing damage to home from 
tornado.  

Ongoing prayers: Mike Pelton, Don Neuville, Mark Bolen, Steve in FL, and Jim 
Killewald. 
Prayers for those suffering: for all those affected by war, severe weather, hunger, gun 
violence, abuse, and/or addiction. 

 
An updated church directory is available in the Narthex.  


